

# kST. PAUL'S C.E PRIMARY SCHOOL NEVILE ROAD 01617929474

www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk NEWSLETTER

01 December 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

### Friends of St. Paul's

It is coming up to that time of the year when we are planning our Christmas Fair, which is on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> December at 3.30p.m.We have lots of exciting things planned but we do need some help to make the Christmas Fair a success! Would you be able to help us by manning a stall at the Christmas Fair or by helping us set things up during the afternoon? Any help would be appreciated.

Please leave your name at the office if you can help. Thank you.

A big thank you to all those children who brought in chocolate for the chocolate tombola. We very much appreciate your support.

#### **Attendance**

Attendance is given the upmost priority at St Paul's. Here are the attendance figures for every class for this week. Our attendance target for each pupil and each class is 96%. Well done to all the children who got 100% attendance for this week. The prize for 100% attendance this week went to Bobby, Year 1. Well done Bobby.

N - 98% Well done Nursery

R - 90.3%

Yr 1 - 97.5%

Yr 2 – 97.3%

Yr 3 – 85.8%.

Yr 4 - 94.2%

Yr 5 - 93.1%

Yr 6 - 97.5%

#### **Dates for the Diary**

7<sup>th</sup> Dec Reception Trip 7<sup>th</sup> Dec, 3.30pm Christmas Fair

11<sup>th</sup> Dec Pantomime for the Children (Christmas Carol)

13<sup>th</sup> Dec, 9.30am KS1 Nativity

14<sup>th</sup> Dec, 9.30am Early Years Nativity

15<sup>th</sup> Dec Christmas Jumper Day/Christmas party afternoon

15<sup>th</sup> Dec School Christmas dinner

21<sup>st</sup> Dec am Church Service

21st Dec 3.30pm School closes for Christmas

9<sup>th</sup> Jan School Reopens

Kind regards,

## J. Tyers

Executive Headteacher.

The newsletter is printed out, put on our website, and emailed to those parents who prefer to receive it this way. If you would like to be put on the mailing list, just send an email requesting this to stpaulsnevilerd.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk